
March 10, 2021 – Review Hearing – Notice: A review hearing was requested by

Westside Nursery due to the termination of their contracts. The hearing was held on

March 10, 2021 at approximately 11:30 am.  The committee after reviewing the

documentation and hearing from the child care provider voted unanimously to

proceed with the termination of the School Readiness and Voluntary PreK contract

which will be effective March 31, 2021. This decision was made because the

committee was not presented any documentation or testimony that would allow them

to conclude the health and safety of the children in care were not at risk in light of

the numerous DCF violations over the past two (2) years.


